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April 16, 2018 (Source) — FinCanna Capital Corp. (“FinCanna”)
(CSE: CALI) (OTCQB: FNNZF) is pleased to report that an article
published on Friday by the Washington Post, stated “President
Trump  has  promised  a  top  Senate  Republican  (Senator  Cory
Gardner) that he will support congressional efforts to protect
states that have legalized marijuana.”

Senator  Gardner,  was  quoted  in  the  article  as  saying,
“Furthermore,  President  Trump  has  assured  me  that  he  will
support  a  federalism-based  legislative  solution  to  fix  this
states’ rights issue once and for all.”

The article also states, “A bill has not been finalized, but
Gardner has been talking quietly with other senators about a
legislative fix that would, in effect, make clear the federal
government  cannot  interfere  with  states  that  have  voted  to
legalize marijuana.”

FinCanna, which is building a diversified portfolio of royalty
investments in scalable, best-in-class projects and companies in
U.S  states  where  cannabis  has  been  legalized,  is  strongly
positioned to benefit from advancements in federal legislation.

Andriyko Herchak, CEO and President of FinCanna comments, “While
a bill has not yet been finalized, we feel these words of
commitment  from  President  Trump  to  a  hands-off  approach  on
states that legalized marijuana is extremely positive and should
continue to create further comfort and momentum for investors
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looking to be a part of the licensed cannabis movement in the
United States.”

A link to the full article published by the Washington Post can
be found here.

About FinCanna

FinCanna  provides  financing  to  top-tier  companies  in  the
licensed medical cannabis industry in exchange for a royalty on
revenues.  FinCanna,  led  by  a  team  of  finance  and  industry
experts,  is  building  its  diversified  portfolio  of  royalty
investments in scalable, best-in-class projects and companies in
U.S. legal states, with a focus on California. For additional
information visit www.fincannacapital.com and FinCanna’s profile
at www.sedar.com.
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Forward-Looking Information
Information  set  forth  in  this  news  release  may  involve  forward-looking

statements under applicable securities laws. Forward-looking statements are

statements that relate to future, not past, events. In this context, forward-

looking  statements  often  address  expected  future  business  and  financial

performance, and often contain words such as “anticipate”, “believe”, “plan”,

“estimate”, “expect”, and “intend”, statements that an action or event “may”,

“might”, “could”, “should”, or “will” be taken or occur, or other similar

expressions.  All  statements,  other  than  statements  of  historical  fact,
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included herein including, without limitation, statements about CTI’s future

production and how the developing U.S. legal regime will impact the cannabis

industry.  By their nature, forward-looking statements involve known and

unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors which may cause the actual

results, performance or achievements, or other future events, to be materially

different from any future results, performance or achievements expressed or

implied  by  such  forward-looking  statements.  Such  factors  include,  among

others, the risks identified in the CSE listing statement and other reports

and  filings  with  the  applicable  Canadian  securities  regulators.  Forward-

looking statements are made based on management’s beliefs, estimates and

opinions on the date that statements are made, and the respective companies

undertakes  no  obligation  to  update  forward-looking  statements  if  these

beliefs, estimates and opinions or other circumstances should change, except

as required by applicable securities laws. Investors are cautioned against

attributing undue certainty to forward-looking statements. The Company assumes

no responsibility to update or revise forward-looking information to reflect

new events or circumstances unless required by applicable law.


